
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

January 25, 2016 

 

Chair and Members of 

Planning and Environment Committee 

 

Re: Public Engagement Process – Glanworth Neighbourhood 

 

The Glanworth neighbourhood is representative of a unique rural community within the City of 

London.  This uniqueness can be preserved, to the greatest extent possible, though the 

implementation of planning policies, created in consultation with the neighbourhood through a 

public engagement process. 

 

As a result, I respectfully request support of the following recommendation: 

 

"The Civic Administration BE DIRECTED to initiate a public engagement process with the 

Glanworth neighbourhood to receive comment and evaluate potential changes to the 

Official Plan and Zoning By-law and other relevant policies and regulations that would 

assist in preserving the quality of life and neighbourhood amenities, recognizing the 

unique setting of Glanworth within a highly rural setting." 

 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Jared Zaifman 
Councillor Ward 14 
 
 
 
 


